
 

 

September 28, 2017 

 

To the American Bahá’í community 
 

Dearest Bahá’í Friends, 
 

We are delighted to share with you a letter received from Senator Mark R. Warner 

of Virginia, expressing his warm greetings to the Bahá’í community on the occasion 

of the 200th anniversary of Bahá’u’lláh’s birth. 
 

We are certain you will join us in welcoming the Senator’s kind remarks, which 

reflect a commendable awareness of our Faith’s aims and underlying principles and 

the community-building work in which we are engaged. 
 

As the Bicentenary season progresses, we will likely receive more such messages 

from elected officials and other dignitaries with a national and international standing. 

We will make these available to you electronically in the pages of the Bicentenary 

Resources website (accessible here), which we recommend visiting regularly both for 

its wealth of information on ways to commemorate the occasion and for the latest on 

this new facet of our collective joy. 

 

 With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 
 Kenneth E. Bowers 

 Secretary 

 

Attachment 

 


